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 Ebrington Primary & Nursery School
Phone: 02871343864
e-mail: bguthrie493@c2kni.net
www.ebringtonps.co.uk
Principal: Mr B F Guthrie, BA Hons ED PQH


Sunday January 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Having been notified of additional positives over the weekend, we now have a total of 6 positive cases of COVID-19 associated within our Primary 1A class.

Having had recent communication from PHA in relation to our school nursery, they have now asked schools to make direct contact with parents if there is a cluster of cases (identified at 20% of class). As we have now reached this stage, PHA request that all P1A parents carry out a LFD test with their child and only return to school tomorrow with a negative result.
 

Most recent information from PHA to schools has been that if a child is displaying sickness in the form of tiredness, headache, rashes or stomach upset, then we should advise parents to carry out a LFD test or book a PCR test for their child.

Only positive LFD tests or PCR results need to be forwarded to school.

We will continue with our plan to have P1A remain open and please strongly consider an LFD test for your child, and only send in tomorrow if negative.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely
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B Guthrie, Principal  
  ___________________________________________________________________________
Clooney Campus, 67B Limavady Road, Londonderry, BT47 6LR
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